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5th December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers 
 

YEAR 6 2020 SPORTS SHIRT 
 
In 2017 we discussed a proposal with the Year 5 students, staff, parents and carers to let Year 6 2018 
wear a special sports shirt. All feedback received from students and parents was very positive.  As such 
each Year 6 from 2018 may wear a special sports shirt to signify that they are now leaders in our school. 
 
Over the past few weeks,  Year 5 students have been invited to enter a design competition and they 
have also discussed and agreed on other elements of the shirt. The successful design, by Amelia Dowd, 
is illustrated here. The shirts will include the 
children’s first names listed on the back  
 
The shirts will be worn with students’ green sports 
shorts. It would be worn in place of the current 
sports shirt. Under the guidance of staff the 
students have tried on similar shirts this week to 
confirm sizing for next year taking into 
consideration growth expectations over the next 
12 months. 
 
The subsidised cost of the shirt is $29.00. ​We will bill your Year 5 student account this amount unless 
you contact us via email to ​sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au​ or by phoning the Office Aunties by Tuesday 
10th December​ letting us know that you do not wish to purchase a shirt.  The shirts are expected to 
arrive in the first weeks of Term 1 2020.  Until then the students can wear their current sport shirt.  If 
they have grown out of that shirt they may wear a plain green or blue T-Shirt.  Payment is to be finalised 
by the end of Term 1 2020.  
 
I would like to thank Ms Laura Hatherly together with the Year 5 Team for progressing this venture for 
our Year 6 2020 students.  We look forward to them wearing this shirt with excitement and pride in their 
final year of primary school.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Tess Koning 
Principal 
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